
Contact Me: elauterbach@stmikeschool.org

What have we been up to? REMINDERS

Notes from Mrs. L

Christmas This Year
5th grade will be having a Christmas 
Party on Friday, Dec. 23rd from 10:30-
12:00pm. We will be having a gift 
exchange, and playing board games. If 
you are unable to contribute, that is not 
a problem. Please just let me know as 
soon as possible so we can make other 
arrangements. That afternoon the we 
will be watching a movie together.

Please send the following in by 
Friday, Dec. 23rd:
- A gift to exchange - should be new, 

wrapped, no more than $10, and for 
their gender (boys buy boy gifts, 
girls buy girl gifts)

- A board game to play (optional)
- Students may wear their pajamas, 

but please no pillows or stuffed 
animals.

12/8: 2-8 Christmas Program 
1pm & 6:30pm

12/15: K,1,EC Christmas Program
1pm & 6:30pm

12/20: Band Concert
7pm 

12/26-1/6: No School 
– Christmas Break

Monthly Focus

School wide: Stand Up

Classroom: Responsibility
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